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From: Marian Grebanier <mgrebanier@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 11:45 AM
To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: SB 990

 Vote NO on SB 990 

SB 990 is contrary to the Voter-approved moratorium in Oregon on 
nuclear power plant construction until a safe radioactive waste 
storage exists (O.R.S. § 469.595).

Small modular reactors would disperse high-level hazardous radioactive waste
and require that spent fuel rods still be stored in on-site in cooling ponds (just as they 
are for toxic fuel rods from PGE's Trojan Nuclear power plant). 

Small modular reactors not clean, safe, economically sound or energy efficient. It is not 
a solution, the growth and future of clean energy (wind and solar) and energy efficiency 
are better investments. 

I urge members of the Committee on Energy and Environment to a vote NO on SB 
990. 

Sincerely, 

Marian Grebanier 

POB 145 

Corbett, OR  97019 


